
 

 Based on guidance from the New York State Education Department of Health and the New York State Education Department, a hybrid learning 

model appears to best address the health and safety of our students and staff. In order to reopen, all New York State schools including Lyncourt  

Union Free School must comply with the following items: 

• Require face coverings for staff and students 

• Maintain appropriate social distancing (6 ft.) 

• Provide daily teacher/ student interactions 

• Establish a process for daily health checks 

• Regularly clean and disinfect schools and buses 

• Promote correct hand hygiene and respiratory etiquette. 

• Ensure educational equity, access, opportunity, quality and support. 

First day of school for UPK-4th Grade & Grades 5-8 

(Group 1) : September 10th  

First day of school for Grades 5-8                             

(Group 2): September 11th 

(Grades 5-8 students will be notified by August 21st their group assignment) 

 

 
The Lyncourt Union Free School District  

2020-2021 Reopening Plan can be viewed at 

www.lyncourtschool.org

 

@LyncourtSchools 


